Sent: 12/04/2024 5:43:17 PM
Subject: Proposed development 1102 Barrenjoey Road Palm Beach. 2108

| strongly object to the latest plan submitted to Council for development of the above site.

The building is too big and would destroy the ambience of the area.

The view of the highly valued historic Barrenjoey House would be diminished and the feeling of a
‘fishing village’ would be lost.

I do not consider that the plan provides enough improvement to the amenity of the area for locals or
visitors to justify overriding the development

restrictions that apply.

Jennifer Wilson

50A Sunrise Road, Palm Beach NSW 2108



